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19" October 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

Your child has been invited to sing as part of Musical Theatre Singing Club at St Edmunds Fair in
Petworth on Saturday 18" November at 2pm. The children have been practicing during school
time and club.

Please can your child wear their school jumper or cardigan to this event. The children will be
singing for approximately 15 minutes in the Leconfield Hall. Your child will need to meet us here
at 1.45pm

As this is a short event, we would appreciate if you could stay and watch your child take partin
this fantastic event.

If you would like to encourage your child to practice the songs at home too, they can all be found
on YouTube! We will be singing:

Thank You for the music (Mamma Mia version)

When | grow up (Matilda the Musical version)

Power in Me

Please return the attached slip to the office by Friday 3" November.

It is important you let the school know if your child can/cannot attend this event as we need to
let the fair know if we have a choir to bring. It would be great to have as many children as
possible as they have been working hard and is a fantastic opportunity for them to show off!
Many Thanks.

Yours sincerely

oonrre, Ve Lomves

Miss P-H and Mrs Groves

Singing at St Edmunds Fair, Petworth on Saturday 18t" November 2023

MY Child e is able/is not able (please delete as necessary)
to sing at St Edmunds Fair on Saturday 19™" November.



